Re:  Bitterroot Front Project   -   September 2023

I am literally a tree hugger, loving the land and the animals.  We humans have been given the earth as stewards of these lands to cultivate and tend like as a Garden.   We are also given its resources for our well-being and survival.  Tending to the land creates a healthy environment for all life.  Letting it grow “wild” especially near human habitations invites disaster.

For that reason I support the Bitterroot Front Project, specifically and primarily reinstating logging operations performed by private companies.  Logging is a WIN WIN.  The worst logging operation is ideal when compared to the horrific  devastation of preventable wildfire.

I am not affiliated with any logging company.  

I find it mind boggling that the EPA will regulate wood stove smoke for home heating due to “air quality”, but we will let our earth home be grenaded and burn on for months every summer for years and then adding insult to injury in performing prescribed burns.   How blatantly hypocritical is that?

Let’s get back to the time tested economical methods of managing our RENEWABLE NATURAL RESOURCES and reduce the big bureaucracy created by a few radical do-gooders lobbying counter intuitive propaganda that has been disastrous to our local economy, our recreation, the beauty of the land, the wildlife habitat, and our hunting grounds and our viable survival.

Let’s not analyze until we paralyze over various “environmental” studies.  Wildfire destroys everything and dangerous to human life, our homes, our wildlife and the land beyond our ever seeing recovery in our lifetime.

Thank you,
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